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Thank you 

Thank you to our year 2 children, 

parents and carers for engaging with our 

home learning over recent weeks. Miss 

Harris was extremely impressed with 

you all. 

 

Items from home 

Please can parents/carers ensure 

children are not bringing in unnecessary 

items into school which could be passed 

around to other children. 

We are still following DfE guidance and 

need to limit the contact between 

households.   
 

Risk Assessment 

As always, it can be found on the 

school website using the following link: 

https://www.kirkhamgate.outwood.co

m/riskassesment 

 

Contacting the School Office 

Phone: 01924 907436 

Email: 

enquiries@kirkhamgate.outwood.com 
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NEWSLETTER 
 

A big hello to everyone!  

This newsletter aims to provide any updates, important links or information we 

think you may find useful at this time. 

 
Christmas Cards 

Please encourage your child not to give 

out Christmas cards to their friends in 

the playground. Instead, please bring 

them into school where the class 

teacher will quarantine them for 72 

hours before they will be handed out. 

Thank you. 

 

Christmas Jumper Day 

On Friday 11th December, we are 

taking part in Christmas Jumper Day 

for Save the Children. Children are 

invited to wear a Christmas Jumper 

instead of their school jumper. Usual 

school uniform applies. Donations can 

be made directly to Save the Children. 

 

Christmas Dinner 

Also on Friday 11th December, we will 

be having our School Christmas 

Dinner. If your child usually has a 

packed lunch and would like to have a  

Christmas Dinner, please inform the 

school office by email, telephone, 

message or via your child by 

Wednesday 2nd December. 
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